Hacker, Marsha

From: Joan Grosse [jgrosse@chorus.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2016 10:53 A
To: Bachmann, Christy

Subject: Bus stop relocation Jenifer/Ingersol

I own and live at the property of 1114 Jenifer Street. I am concerned about the proposed
relocation of the bus stop on my corner to the opposite side of Ingersoll (1000 block of
Jenifer) for several reasons. First, I think it creates an unsafe situation for the people
who live on that block. It will be hard for them to safely use their driveways if buses are
stopped there, especially when they are waiting to change driver shifts. In front of my
house they sometimes sit idling for quite a while. I also think that people who own property
there will experience a decrease in property values. They bought their properties based on
values without the bus stop, and now fewer people will want to pay top dollar for those
properties. People waiting for the bus often sit on the steps of the houses nearby. On my
corner, there is often a group waiting, especially after the free meals at Luke House. I
don't have a problem with that because I bought my house knowing that the bus stop was there.
It seems economically unfair to make the change now. I hope that our concerns will be heard
and considered carefully.

Thank you...
Joan Grosse



